! DNETAIFES
LEAR REGULATORY CONMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20658

August 13, 1980

Patricia A. Dempsey, Esq.
Assistant County Attorney
County of Suffolk
Department of Law
Veterans Memorial Highway
Hauppauge, NY 11787

In the Matter of
Long Island Lighting Company
(Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)
___Docket No. 50-322

Dear Ms. Dempsey:

This is in reply to your letter of August 8, 1980. You requested a corv of
the letter from J. P. Novarro to the Staff dated May 29, 1980, which «as
referred to in my letter of July 31, 1980, to Richard B. Hubbard of B
Technical Associates. I don't have a copy in my possession. Howeve™ :

have requested I8, Region I, to forward you a copy of Mr. Novarro's letter.
In the interim, if you neced to see a cupy of the letter, I think Steve Latham
is in possession of one. :

Sincerely,
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Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff



